
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

Welcome to Week 5 
 

Mini Fun Athletics Carnival 

What a Fantastic Day! Even though it was a condensed down version of our 

normal athletics carnival, we feel the students had a fun/great day and 

participated in all events with enormous enthusiasm.  All Teachers are very 

proud of the student’s spirit, appearance and conduct on the day.   

Well Done Kids. 
House Points for Wattle: 180   House Points for Wilga: 186 

Congratulations to Wilga on your win. 
Championship Results 

Sub Junior Boy: Aiden Gill & Stanley Valdal Sub Junior Girl: Annabella Aitken 

Junior Boy: Jesse Rigby    Junior Girl: Savannah Boughton 

11yrs Boy: Joshua Rigby    11yrs Girl: Summah Boughton 

12yrs Boy: Braythn Hall    12yrs: Girl: Charlie McKenna 
 

 

 

HSLO-Attendance 

The school is required to contact HSLO (Home School Liaison Officer) about 

concerns of a student’s attendance.  It is a requirement that students attend 

school every day.  

Pallamallawa Public School Attendance Policy states after two days absence,  

Parents are required to contact the school in writing or by phone to explain the 

absence. We thank you for your support.  
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DoE - COVID-19 

Updated Information see note that was sent home Tuesday with students. 

Also available to view on School facebook page, School App-School 

Website. 

 

Email Addresses & Mobile Phone Numbers to be updated 

The Department of Education has asked us to update all current contact 

details from parents: E.g. Email, addresses and mobile numbers. This 

needs to be completed immediately. Please contact the school office to 

update these details if you have any updated changes. Thank you for your 

support with this matter. 
 

Afternoon changes to routines 

PLEASE changes to transport home. DO NOT TEXT or EMAIL CHANGES 

after 2pm. Do not assume the text or email will be read. Speak to someone. 

Desley Hodge is not at school every day. School email account is not checked 

daily. Staff do not check emails until late in the day. 

Parents are reminded that any changes to afternoon bus or pickups of your 

child, you need to contact the school. Students can be confused and staff need 

to be able to support with this. This includes if you are running late to pick up 

your child, please ring the school to let us know.   
 

 

P & C Father’s Day Raffle 

All tickets for the P & C Father’s Day 

raffle have now been sold. This raffle 

will be drawn on Saturday 29th August. 

Thank you to everyone who supported 

the P & C and Pally School. 
 

Parents  

We appreciate your assistance with the 

following: 

Water Bottles: Please insure your child has a water bottle each day. Bottles 

may be refilled. At this stage all bubblers are out of use for drinking from. 

Health Advise: If your child is unwell, please keep them at home.  

Drop Off and Pick Up: Please remain in your vehicle when dropping off or 

picking up your child/children. 

Social Distancing: We ask that parents remember social distancing outside the 

school grounds. 


